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LEP Amendment – Stoneyhurst Drive, Lennox Head (Trim 17/90431) 

3 November 2017 

Mr Jeremy Gray 
Regional Director - Northern Region 
NSW Department of Planning and Environment 
Locked Bag 9022 
GRAFTON  NSW  2460 

Dear Mr Gray 

Re:  Planning Proposal BSCPP 16/002, Stoneyhurst Drive, Lennox Head (Department 
Ref: PP_2016_BALLI_002_00) 

Council considered the status of the above mentioned planning proposal at its Ordinary 
Meeting held on 26 October 2017.  This followed advice from the landowners’ planning 
consultant (Newton Denny Chapelle) that the matter would not be proceeding as a number of 
key landholders have withdrawn from the rezoning process.  A copy of the letter from Newton 
Denny Chapelle is attached for the information of the Department. 
 
Having regard for the correspondence received, the Council resolved as follows at its October 
2017 Ordinary Meeting [Minute No. 261017/17]: 

 

“That Council write to the NSW Department of Planning and Environment requesting that Planning 
Proposal BSCPP 16/002 relating to land in the vicinity of Stoneyhurst Drive, Lennox Head be 
discontinued, based on advice received by Council from the respective landowners’ planning 
consultant.” 

 
In accordance with the Council’s resolution, it is requested that the Minister for Planning 
discontinue the planning proposal pursuant to Section 58(4) of the Environmental Planning and 
Assessment Act 1979.   
 
If you have any enquiries in regard to this matter please contact me on 02 6686 1454 or email 
leah.toole@ballina.nsw.gov.au . 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Leah Toole 
Strategic Planner 
Strategic and Community Facilities Group 
 
Encl. Letter from Newton Denny Chapelle dated 28 September 2017 
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